
The Warriner School Instrumental Teaching – Music Department 

 

When are brass lessons? 

They are on Thursdays between 11 am and 1pm. Lesson times move around so 

that you don’t miss the same bit of same lesson every week. 

How much are instrumental lessons through Oxfordshire County Music 

Service? 

The cost of tuition is dependent on the length of lesson and the number of 

pupils in each group, starting from £6.75 for a 20 minute small group lesson. 

Endangered instruments such as French Horn, Trombone, Euphonium and 

Tuba qualify for a 25% discount. 

How do I organise lessons with you? 

Please register your interest by visiting www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/musicinterest 

If you have any questions you can contact me on 

mark.probert@oxfordshire.gov.uk 

What do I need to bring to my first lesson? 

Just bring yourself and your instrument if you have one. If you don’t have one, 

don’t panic, you can hire instruments from Oxfordshire County Music Service, 

just let us know when you sign up and an instrument will be brought to your 

first lesson. 

My name is Mark Probert and I am an 

Instrumental Teacher with the Oxfordshire County 

Music Service. 

I have been a teacher for nearly fifteen years. 

I studied at the Royal College of Music in London, 

graduating with a Bachelor of Music Degree and a 

Masters in Advanced Performance. 

I teach students of all ages from beginner up to 

Grade 8 and beyond. 

I help students to prepare for a range of 

performances, and use both ABRSM and Trinity 

Boards for those who wish to take exams. 
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